

GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR, DEPARTMENT OF PRE UNIVERSITY EDUCATION, SAMPIGE ROAD, 18TH CROSS, MALLESWARAM, BANGALORE-12.

E-mail:commissioner.pue@gmail.com. * Ph. No.23361857, 23361858* Fax-23361852

No.DPUE/ACA/NCERT TB/2016-17

Date:

-02-2017

NOTIFICATION

Subject: Extension of date for applying for supply of reference books to

Government Pre-University Colleges reg.

Reference: Our office Notification dated:23-02-2017.

*

With reference to the above cited subject and in continuation with the referred Notification, the last date for applying to supply the reference books in 14 major subjects to 1204 Government Pre-University Colleges, across Karnataka, is extended till 1st of March, 2017 till 05-30 p.m, in the administrative interest. The delayed responses will not be considered.

، Director ،

Dept of Pre University Education

To:

- 1. The Publishers mentioned in Annexure-3 of the referred document.
- 2. E- Governance Section, to publish in the Department Website.